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24" April, 2020

Dear Mr. Anton Vella,

Sedga as part of the Foundation for Social Welfare Services signed an MoU
with MEA to further their collaboration in 2019. This collaboration benefitted
both entities through shared information and visibility related to the
workplace sector. Sedga’s listing on the MEA Index online platform lead to
more employers enquiring about and requesting our services. MEA proved to
enhance our visibility and created a discussion in terms of social responsibility.
MEA proves to be an excellent partner for continuous dialogue and
collaboration, offering Sedga the opportunity to participate in the MEA SME
Week and forming part of MEA’s HR Course. Such pro active approach worked

well in terms of discussing matters which reflect the current practice.

Many thanks,

arles Scerri

Operations Director SEDQA
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